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Hello, 

 

we are property owners in an orchard area and are concerned with this bill's Section 

17 and Section 19. It is too broad and targets innocent property owners like us, and 

stands to hurt the very people it’s supposed to protect. 

 

Please REMOVE Section 17 and Section 19 from the -1 version of the bill! 

 

Thank you, 

Heide and Kurt Smith 


